
17. AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAMME FUNDING 
 
 The Board considered a report outlining the progress of the Bromley After School Programme 

and the Linwood After School Programme and advising that, with the Board’s approval, the 
funding set aside for these programmes could now be used. 

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. To approve the release of the project funds set aside for the Bromley After School 

Programme and the Linwood After School Programme, to allow delivery of the 
programmes for the second half of the 2000/01 financial year. 

 
 2. To write to the Bromley and Woolston Development Project organisers commending 

them on the successful programmes which have been arranged. 


